
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM  
 
TO:              Mark Kumpf, Director 
                    Animal Care and Control 
 
                    Lori Sowle, Deputy Director 
                    Animal Care and Control 
 
CC:              Honorable Colleagues 
                    Avery Peeples, Legislative Liaison 
                    Louise Jones, Senior Assistant Clerk 
 
FROM:       Council President Brenda Jones  
 
DATE:         April 29, 2020 
 
RE:              OFCPBJ Dangerous Animal Concern  
 
Yesterday, a child and man was mauled by a dog on Rosemount Avenue. Please provide a 
response to the following questions and concerns within 14-days: 
 

1. Were there any reports regarding the methods used to shelter or enclose the animal? 
a. If so, what actions were taken by the Department of Animal Care and Control to 

address the complaint? 
2. What is the status of the Dangerous Animal Investigation? 
3. Please provide a report on the outcome of the investigation, if the animal has been re-

turned to the owner and any and all penalties and fees that will be issued to the dog 
owner within 14 days. 


